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Hollar - DOR, Noelle 

Fwd: Liquor Advisory Group 9th Meeting 08/03/2023: Agenda item-Corkage fee,
Proposal 25
1 message

LED -, DOR_ <dor_led@state.co.us> Tue, Aug 1, 2023 at 2:02 PM
To: "Lucas Knudsen - DOR (He | They)", Noelle Hollar - DOR 

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division

Licensing Email: dor_liqlicensing@state.co.us
Enforcement Email: dor_led@state.co.us
LED Legal Email: dor_led_legal@state.co.us

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential information intended for the use of the named recipient only.  You are hereby notified that any d
communication is prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this electronic e-mail.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Dennis Blum <BlackstoneCL@outlook.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 1, 2023 at 1:55 PM
Subject: Liquor Advisory Group 9th Meeting 08/03/2023: Agenda item-Corkage fee, Proposal 25
To: dor_led@state.co.us <dor_led@state.co.us>

Thanks for keeping me in the loop and moving the Corkage Fee item (proposal 25) to the Main group’s agenda for Aug 3
@ 11:00a.

I appreciate all the consideration, discussion and work the subgroup has had on this topic.

Comment: re bullet point 2 (750ml). 

If a customer is celebrating a special event (e.g. wedding anniversary, birthday) and say the party size is 6-8 people, 
750ml will be insufficient for the guests.

I suggest that the language be changed to up to 3 bottles of 750ml (or equivalent), at the discretion of the policy of the
licensee establishment.
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Thanks again and I look forward to our discussion at the meeting.

Best regards,

Dennis Blum


